	FACILITATING COORDINATION IN AGRICULTURAL EDUCATION

	District IV Agricultural Education Field Advisor, Mindy Bunselmeyer

	SUMMARY OF August 2009  ACTIVITIES

	
	
	
	
	

	I. On Site Technical Assistance –  3 school,  0 Community College, 0 University, 3 visits,  4 teachers, 0 Student Teachers,  0 administrators
· Arthur High School
· Rantoul High School

· Windsor High School 
	 
	 
	 
	 

	
	      
	
	
	

	

	II. Workshops Conducted --  3 workshops, 45 participants

	· Clark County SAI – 12

· Moultrie County Teachers – 10

· District 3 & 4 Coordinator Meeting – 23 
	
	
	
	

	
	

	III. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended -- 12
	 
	 

	· Section 16 IAVAT Meeting, Maroa
· Section 17 IAVAT Meeting, Tolono

· Section 18 IAVAT Meeting, Georgetown

· Section 19 IAVAT Meeting, Vandalia

· Section 20 IAVAT Meeting, Cumberland

· District 3 & 4 Ag Literacy Coordinator Meeting, Springfield

· Ag Day, Illinois State Fair, Springfield

· FCAE Staff Meeting, Decatur

· Meeting with ADM, National FFA and Decatur Public Schools, Decatur

· Illinois Ag In the Classroom, Bloomington

· Meeting with CTE Elite Facilitators, Springfield

· Meeting with Jay and Harley regarding ILCAE/ICAE Meeting, Springfield
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	IV.  Other Activities -- 16

	
	
	
	
	

	· Return emails, phone calls and other office correspondence 
· Worked on Agrilearning kits

· Planning meeting for September, February and May IAITC Meetings

· Working on CTE Elite Conference

· Preparation for ILCAE/ICAE Meeting

· SAI presentations

· Take minutes at FCAE Staff Meetings

· Coordinating meetings with Decatur Public Schools to explore agriculture education for DPS

· Working on an Agricultural Education SAE Workshop

· Working on Agricultural Education “Idol”

· Conducted On Site Technical Assistance
· Farm Progress Show Set up
· Prepared for Fall IAVAT Meetings
· Preparing for the IAITC State Meeting 

· Updating database information on schools and teachers
	
	
	
	

	 V.  Miles Traveled  -- 1330

	
	
	
	
	

	VI. Comments/Observations
	 
	 
	 

	Highlight of the month was the meeting with National FFA, ADM and Decatur Public Schools – looking forward to more productive opportunities with DPS.  
    
	
	
	
	

	

	

	

	

	


